LETTERS

To the Editor:

| am writing this [letter
in response to the recemt
move -by the North Pacific

fishery, and the share system in
particular. Yet we seem to be
in the position of having it
rammed down our throats, in
the name of a misguided effon
to “conserve the fishery.”
Limited entry can -only at-
tempt ta manage the fisher-
MAN, not the fish,

Fish populations can fluc-

cidental catch is another mat-
ter, but | don't see that limit-
ing the number of participants
in the halibut fishery will
alter the incidental catch in

htiuunuruhm.lhl
“right to harvest™ is being

bought and sold now for ap- .

proximately what a fisherman
might expect to gross in that
fishery in one year ($80,000
to $100,000).

In the case of halibut shares,
not only is the right to harvest
being transferred, but the catch
guaranteed for as lomg m
the holder owns the permit, |
don’t see why the shares

shouldn't accrue astronomical
values, Who will be able 1o af.

participating - in, whether be-
caus¢ of natural population
fluctuations, poor management
from lack of funds for re-
search and enforcement, mar-
ket conditions such as a botu-
lism scare, etc,

If the halibut fishery, for
example, is healthy snd the
market -conditions good, why
close that door to him? What
happened to' the concepts of
flexibility, hard work, and fair
competition in the commercial
_ industry?

- Is a goernment grant in the

amount of the value of a guar-

anteed successful season and
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